
 
 
 
23/03/2020        
 
 
To all our valued clients, 
 
At this time of great uncertainty, the management and staff of ASM Locksmiths and Alarms Pty Ltd 
would like to offer our support in maintaining your businesses needs and to ensure the safety, 
health and security of our clients and their charges. 
We have undertaken the following; 
 

 All our staff are fully aware of social distancing and all other COVID-19 infection control 
measures. 

 All our staff will have their temperature monitored and recorded daily. 

 All our staff have or will have received the influenza vaccine. 

 All our staff will adhere to all safety and health requirements as dictated by our various 
client’s needs. 

 Staff will be available for any emergency, reactive maintenance or planned works as 
necessary. 

 
At this time, we sincerely hope that we all may emerge from this crisis, as we surely will, safe, 
healthy and somewhat wiser. 
May god bless you all and your families and together we will ride out this storm. 
 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
 
Ric Brennan and Staff 
ASM Locksmiths and Alarms Pty Ltd 


